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Carolyn Riley 10 June 2021 
Director Environment, Sustainability and Planning  
Sydney Metro 
Transport for NSW 
PO Box K659 
HAYMARKET NSW 1240                                  Ref: 170108(q) Sub-Plans Rev1.0 Minor Amend. 

 
 
Dear Carolyn 

 
RE: Approval of Minor Amendments to Waterloo ISD Sub-Plans Spoil MP and VAMP 

Rev 1.0 
 

Thank you for providing the following document for Environmental Representative (ER) 
review and endorsement as required by Sydney Metro Chatswood to Sydenham Staging 
Report.  
 

 Waterloo ISD Spoil Management Plan (Spoil MP) SMCSWSWL-JHG-SWL-EM-PLN-
00002 Revision 1.0 dated 20th May 2021 

 Waterloo ISD Visual Amenity Management Sub-Plan (VAMP) SMCSWSWL-JHG-
SWL-EM-PLN-00003 Revision 1.0 dated 20th May 2021 

 
The Sub-Plans were originally developed to address the Sydney Metro Chatswood to 
Sydenham CEMF. Revision 1 includes updates as part of an Annual Review conducted by 
JHG. Updates in the Plan included updates to the list of approved Modifications to the 
Project Approval and referencing to the Station Design Precinct Plan (SDPP) that has since 
been developed.  
 
As an approved ER for the Sydney Metro City & Southwest project, I have reviewed and 
provided comment on this document and accordingly endorse the amendments of the 
Plans for implementation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
George Kollias 
Environmental Representative – Sydney Metro City and South West 
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